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 16th October 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 

Re: Yr 13 A level Religious Studies Candle Conference, Bloomsbury Central Baptist Church 
 
The RS department would like to offer your Son/Daughter the exciting opportunity to attend the 
above mentioned conference on Friday 22nd November 2019. Many of our students have attended 
this conference in the past few years which covers some of the main topics/themes of study on their 
OCR syllabus and is designed to enrich and extend students’ knowledge and understanding. This is a 
hugely popular conference and tickets are in high demand.  
  

The event is held in central London at the Bloomsbury Baptist Church, 235 Shaftesbury Avenue, WC2H 
8EP. The nearest tube station is Tottenham Court Road on the Central Line. Students will be expected 
to travel to and from the event independently (staff will not be in attendance) and will need to arrive 
at the venue no later than 9.45am. The conference will end at approx. 3.30pm. 
 
Students are permitted to bring a packed lunch which can be eaten in the venue or alternatively 
students will be able to leave the venue and purchase lunch from nearby establishments. 
 
Tickets will be purchased by the school on your behalf at a cost of £23.80 per student. Please note 
once tickets are purchased they are non-refundable. 
 
Should you wish to secure a place for your child, payment is to be made via ParentPay and should be 
made no later than Wednesday 23rd October 2019. Students who are not attending the conference 
on this date will be expected to be in school for lessons as usual.  
 
Please note if you are a Bursary funded student and wish to attend the conference please see Mrs 
Barker in the Finance office. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mr S Windsor 
Head of RS  
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